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Sent out via email 24th November 2015

Kia ora koutou
I trust that this email finds you fit and well.  Nearly the end of term four and 2015, hang in there 
Below is a variety of information from NASDAP.  Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further clarification/enquiries.
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  If you travel, travel safely.
Nga mihi nui
Annette


NASDAP PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITY in 2016
14-17 August 2016
The bi-ennial Learning Tour will be on offer to one DP/AP from each geographical region in NZ.  The tour details will be firmed up in Term One and I will keep you informed via email.  Information will also be on our website http://www.nasdap.org.nz 
NASDAP WEBSITE
Have you checked out our new website?  Do you have anything you want to share?  Please let me know if you do and I will ensure it is placed onto www.nasdap.org.nz 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Especially any Professional Learning that you are undertaking yourself, or have undertaken in the past, or are current involved in.
Connectivity is important in our busy lives 
REGISTRATION FORMS and INVOICES for 2016
These were sent out to all schools in early November.  If you have not received yours, please contact me and I will arrange this to be done. There is no increase in subscriptions for 2016.

